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To the House Committee, 

I oppose this bill.  

My well should not be metered! The water resources department should NEVER 

have the ability to force me to put a meter on my wells. I have a livestock well that is 

exempt from all water rights (I have checked) and I do not want the extra burden of 

having to put a meter on it. I have farmer friends that have seen how poorly 

mismanaged the Water Resources Department is at getting through water rights 

transactions and other things related to water. I cannot for the life of me understand 

why they are wanting even more work when they cannot even approve/deny a water 

right or or almost any decision for that matter. Why don't we fix those issues first 

before adding a MASSIVE extra amount of work that they cannot even handle 

already. Also, if this goes through, who will pay for these meters??? Who will pay for 

the massive influx of data coming in to them?? 

Thank you for your time, and please consider ousting this bill entirely, as it is bad for 

this state! 

Kyle Moore. 


